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Dandridge Broncos Board Meeting Minutes 

May 15, 2013 

 Discussed requests made by three parents to have various sign up fees refunded. Board elected to 

continue standing policy of only refunding sign up fees for children that are cut.  

 

 Financial statement was presented to the board by Melinda Breeden. Current balance in checking 

is $28,908.65. 

 

 Quote for proposed door at bottom of steps presented by Darrin Breeden. Cost of door was 

$650.00. Board elected to explore just putting up a chain link gate type door.  

 

 Discussion on scheduling equipment turn in and practice schedule.  

 

 Discussion regarding making it mandatory that at least one person per coaching staff get CPR 

training. 

 

 Motion made by Darrin Breeden to require at least one member of every coaching staff to have a 

current CPR certification. 

Seconded by Bo McKinzie. 

Motion approved by majority vote. 

 Discussed exploring quotes for an AED defibrillator to be installed in concession stand.  

 

 Motion made by Jason Kelly to purchase game balls for all three teams. 

Seconded by Darrin Breeden.  

Motion approved by majority vote. 

 

 

 

 


